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I am a breeder of French Bulldogs, Maine Coon cats, import and breed Gypsy Cob 

horses in Newberg. I oppose this bill. Since the pandemic our vets have been really 

been put through the ringer and this bill will make it worse for our vets. The cost of 

care has doubled for services along with costs of goods. Invoking this bill will not 

make care better for our animals, but worse.  


